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2 Cor. 11:31–12:9;       Tone 2                  Gospel: Lk. 6:31-36 
 

October 15th – 19th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

TODAY’S SERVICES:   
 

Sun.  9:00am Divine Liturgy – 19th Sunday after Pentecost – Hieromartyr  
Cyprian, Virgin-martyr Justina and Martyr Theoctist of 
Nicomedia (304). Blessed Andrew, fool-for-Christ (936).  
  

SERVICES FOR THE WEEK:   

Tues. 7:30pm Bible Study – Cancelled 
Sun. 9:00am Divine Liturgy – 20th Sunday after Pentecost  
   

 
Altar Servers:   Subdeacon Daniel Mazan, Qorey Carter,  Ryan Fealy, Daniel 
Mazan, Bryce Buitrago 
Readers: Subdeacon Thomas Bodnar, Subdeacon Daniel Mazan, Qorey Carter,  
Ryan Fealy  
 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Nicholas Chichik, David Deli, Peter Meka, 

Robert Cousins, Joan Nardi, Marci Pusillo, Richard Hycuna, Diane (Decibus) Morgan, 
Charlie Morgan, John Piropato, John Zelenak, Thomas Zuccaro, Joseph Nardi, Olga 
Piropato, Nancy Grabie, Margaret York, Ronald York, Bruce Wadiak, Patty Tucker, 
Raymond Wizna, Catherine Ann Bylinski, Kathleen Ward, Olivia Zazworsky, Andrew, 
Christopher, Sarah, David, Alexander, Joseph, John, Kirsten, John, David, Michael 
and Jerry. & children Timothy, Mary, Oskar, Tessa, Robert, Jacob, and Jonathan, 
remembering all the sick, the suffering, those in hospitals and nursing homes, and all the 
men and women in the US Military, especially Subdeacon Vitaly and Subdeacon 
James, who serve our country and all of us. Please keep them in your prayers daily, 
asking God’s protection upon them all. 
 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY: CANCELLED THIS WEEK (FR. JAMES AT CLERGY 

CONFERENCE).  
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  Luke Mazan, Tyler Chubenko, Declan Bannon, Jerry 

Tucker, Jennifer Decibus, Aleksandra Chubenko, and Scott Zuccaro. and all those 
celebrating birthdays or special intentions, may the Lord grant you all “Many Blessed 
Years, Mnohaya Lita!” 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:  Ed & Anita Anderson. may the Lord grant you “Many 

Blessed Years, Mnohaya Lita!” 
 

MEN’S CLUB CHRISTMAS CALENDARS – Once again the members of the 

Men’s Club will be selling their annual Christmas Calendars.  Starting in September and 
selling until November 30th (or when all calendars are sold).  If you are interested in 
purchasing one (or more), reach out to any member of the Men’s Club. 
 

SAVE THE DATE: everyone is invited to join us on Sunday November 5th as we 

celebrate St. Demetrius Day.  There will be a brunch/luncheon at the center immediately 
following Divine Liturgy.  All are welcome to attend. 
 

“CONNECTING THE CHURCH AND THE HOME” Modern life can seem very remote 
from our Orthodox faith at times.  An exciting speaker who makes it apparent that this 
separation is an illusion, Dr. Philip Mamalakis from Holy Cross Seminary is an expert at 
helping you make the connections between the spiritual life as we understand it in the 
Orthodox Church and the ongoing challenges of modern life. 
You are invited to Dr. Mamalakis’ talk “Connecting the Church and the Home” on 
Saturday, November 11th at 6pm at Ss. Nicholas, Constantine and Helen Greek 
Orthodox Church, Roseland, NJ RSVP to mark.robert.adams@gmail.com by 
November 5. 
 

Kind Deeds: St. Demetrius will be supporting this 501c3 organization that provides 

prosthetics to wounded Ukrainian soldiers. They provided 34 prosthetic in September 
alone, with over 200+ still waiting on their list.  We are going to present the remainder of 
our Humanitarian Aid funds for Ukraine to this organization.  If anyone else would like to 
contribute, please makes checks payable to St. Demetrius UOC and put Kind Deeds in 
the memo line.  www.kinddeeds.org  
 

ALL EMERGENCIES:  PLEASE MAKE SURE TO CALL FATHER JAMES for any 

and all emergencies –  for hospital, nursing home, or home visitations.  PLEASE 
call his Cell number 732-619-3259, if necessary, please leave a voice message, 
Father will return your call.  THANK YOU.     
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